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On January 6
th
 2018, Ambassador Shinada was invite to attend the 2018 Kagami Biraki held by 

the Barbados Judo Association at Marine Gardens Dojo. 

 

There were about 80 participants present for their very first practice for the New Year. Mr. Erskine 

Simmons, BOA Secretary General, Prof. Hoskins Caddle, BJA President, and Ambassador 

Shinada encouraged everyone to continue doing their best in their speeches. 

 

  

  

 

  

  

   


